Tal & Omer Brener

Apartment 34, 102 Camley Street,
N1C 4PF, London.

May 4th, 2022
Supporting letter for Planning Application 2022/0972/P

To Camden Planning Department.

Hello,

We are both Local Residents who attend Camden Market on a regular basis.
We would like to offer our strong support in favour of the application. It is
absurd to shut restaurants and food stalls at 2100, especially in a location
known for its night-time economy.

Hospitality businesses are now recovering from the worst economic crisis that
that industry had known for decades and the Council should support these
businesses in any way it can.

We rejects claims that extending the opening hours would increase anti-social
behaviour. The clientele of Hawley Wharf will only enhance the local area.

Please approve this application and allow extended opening hours to enable
the Camden Market area to thrive as it should.

Yours sincerely,

Tal & Omer Brener.



